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The East Hants Fire Service Association Chiefs met on Saturday September 14th. The Chiefs
would like to thank Council for their investment in the fire training facility in Noel. This facility
was designed to function the same as the existing facility that was built and paid for by the
Elmsdale Volunteer Fire Department. These two identical facilities will enable seamless training
opportunities amongst the 330 volunteers in the fire service.

The Chiefs would like to request that Council establishes a $20,000 annual contribution to the
common fire training facility reserve to support long term maintenance and improvements to
both facilities. The chiefs envision that this reserve balance would not exceed $100,000.

The Chief’s thank Council for their ongoing support to the fire service.

Tyler Dauphinee
President, EHFSA



